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November 14. 1966 

Colonel Lowell Conner 
Director of State Patrol 
959 Confederate Av nue, S . E . 
Atlanta, Georgia 

Dear Lowell: 

I would lik to thank you gain for all you did to 
assi t the City during the disturbance the firet 
pa.rt of September . 

It i mo t gr Ufying to me to know I had your 
cmnplet cooperation and s1.1pport. I wmud be 
most grateful if you ould .xpi-e my pprec~ · 
toy fine m n. 

lAJr/br 

Sine r ly your , • 

Iv n All n, Jr. 
Mayor 




